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First name: Tim

Last name: Flynn

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To the good stewards of the forest: 

 

I am writing in conjunction with the proposed trail environmental analysis. I am second generation resident of

subject area. It is of historical value and vital to keep our trails and lands open to ALL who wish to recreate,

including motorized over snow vehicles such as snowmobiles, I have many instances of the fun, excitement, joy

and pleasure that comes from riding in the forest, as well as assisting in rescues using such machines. Also it is

so nice to be able to access these lands from my front door on large snow years.

 

 I also recreate on the same lands in the summer when it is baren of snow. I have yet to see any impact

whatsoever from any said machines. Being a good steward of the land is what 99% of us are, and we work to

educate the remaining 1%. 

 

Please take under consideration this letter in your analysis. 

 

All the best, 

 

Tim Flynn

98 Wagon Rd. 

Mammoth Lakes Ca, 93546

760.914.2045

 

 

 


